
VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE  
OPEN BOOK NOTICE 

2015 ASSESSMENT ROLL 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to WI State Statutes 70.45, that the 2015 
property assessments for the Village of North Prairie will be open for examination 
on Tuesday, May 19, 2015 from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at the Village of North 
Prairie Municipal Center, 130 N. Harrison Street, North Prairie, WI. The Village’s 
assessor will be present to answer questions and provide information about the 
assessment. In addition, instructional information and objection forms will be 
available during this time. These documents will assist property owners in the 
event they find it necessary to schedule a hearing before the Board of Review. 
Property owners are strongly encouraged to attend an Open Book session 
before making an appearance before the Board of Review. 
Please contact Associated Appraisal Consultants at 1-800-721-4157 to schedule 
an appointment to meet at the Village Hall, 130 N. Harrison Street, North Prairie.  
 
Rhoda Bagley 
Village of North Prairie Clerk 


